
Glen Park Association 
General Meeting 

July 26, 2018 
Glen Canyon Recreation Center 

 
1. Greenway Announcement 
The next cleanup will happen August 11 from 9 a.m. to noon. We will be prepping the 
site for a shrub planting August 18.  
 
2. Miguel Regrading Project 
SFMTA and SFPW to present information to neighbors at a meeting July 31, 6:30 p.m. 
 
3. Diamond/Bosworth Intersection 
Britt Tanner, project manager for SFMTA 
Traffic has increased dramatically at this intersection. 
“This intersection is failing. It’s always going to be failing. How can we make it less bad?” 
 
Agency is tinkering with the timing of the light to improve traffic flow. Presentation 
attached. 
 
4. Sandra Zuniga of the SF Fix-It Team 
Glen Park has been an enthusiastic partner 
San Jose/Arlington stretch had its second successful clean-up 
 
Neighborhood also has two ambassadors who are part of a city jobs program and are 
keeping our downtown clean. Please thank them! 
 
Zuniga is working to get free solar-powered lights to people to improve nightime safety in 
thee neighborhood. 
 
5. Patty Hayes 
Worked with former Supervisor Jeff Sheehy to change city legislation to allow her family 
to keep the parking lot as a parking lot. Now they can fix it up and charge for parking. 
Work should start in a couple of months. It will have somewhere between 19 and 22 
spaces. 
 
The city legislation has a six-year sunset clause. After that, they could develop the lot. 
 
6. BART Director Bevan Dufty 
BART is trying to work with the merchants association to make the BART property on 
Wilder into a community garden, at least temporarily.  
 
The oft-discussed planters inside of BART remain a challenge, but the outdoor planters 
are an opportunity for the community and the agency to work together. 
 
7. Newly elected District 8 Supervisor Rafael Mandelman 
Introduced himself. His legislative aide is Erin Mundy, and she covers Glen Park, 
Diamond Heights and College Hill.  
He wants to hear from constituents. His cell is 415-516-7761. 
 
Link to Britt Tanner’s presentation: 



http://www.glenparkassociation.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/08/Diamond-and-
Bosworth-1.pdf 
 
Recording Secretary’s note: 
You can read a more detailed summary of the meeting in the summer 2018 edition of the 
Glen Park News: http://www.glenparkassociation.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/07/GPN-
Summer-2018.pdf 
 
 

	


